
From: Jennifer Milele
To: Sheila Luckett; Tammy Stokes
Cc: Emily Taylor; Kenny Martin; James Maness
Subject: My resignation from JECDB
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 6:19:31 PM

Please consider this as my resignation letter from the JECDB effective 1/31/25. Although with my knee, I won’t be 
attending the meeting next week.

Sheila, please put the appointment on the 2/10/25 agenda and I will be nominating Com Hefner. I spoke with him 
and he is willing to serve. I also invited him to the meeting next week and sent him the minutes. Because of the late 
notice I’m not for sure about his attendance.

My appointed term is up 1/26, so he would have three/four meetings during 2025. I have enjoyed it over the past 
couple of years and have learned a lot. Com Hefner is all about economic development and I feel he would be more 
suited for the appointment.

Thank you,

Jennifer Milele
MJ City Commissioner
District 4
615-393-4356
jmilele@mtjuliet-tn.gov
JenniferMilele.com
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